Mike McHone

From: Mike McHone q
Sent: Thursdai| October 22, 2020 3:59

To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: 1113 W 22.5 site plan modifications
Attachments: 42720SITE (10-22-20).pdf

Caswell Heights NA,
| have had conversations with your president and in those conversations have learned of your concerns about this
project. | have discussed those concerns with Mr. Miller and his architect. Please find attached the modifications that
have been made to the site plan which address the NAs concerns .

1. Removal of front yard parking and curb cut

2. Preservation of trees in front

3. Moving of parking to alley

4. Reduction of imperviocus cover
| have told Mr. Miller based on my conversations that his house will be able to participate in the RPP program and be
eligible for at least 2 RPP on street parking spaces.
Mr. Miller wants to move forward with a positive relationship with the NA and neighbors and will be happy to discuss
issues as they may arise.
Please contact me if you have any questions. As you know this project is on the HLC agenda for Oct. 26™ . [ will be
representing Mr. Miller.
Sincerely,
Mike McHone
Cell: 512-554-8440

From: Scott Miller

Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 3:15 PM
To: mike mchone

Subject: 1113 W 22.5 site plan modifications

Mike,

Please share this updated plan the Neighborhood Association.

I have modified the plan to fit the requests of the surrounding community.
I am happy to do this in order to gain support for this project.

We will be updating our application with the city using the attached site plan (which has removed parking in the
front of the home).

Thanks for your time,

Scott Miller

Cell: (512) 680-4837
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Mike McHone

From: caswei eights [
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 5:4

To: mchone1234@sbcglobal.net
Subject: 1113 W. 22 1/2 Street
Mike,

Thank you for your assistance regarding the above property. Our association appreciates your client working
with us regarding these four areas of concern. These changes will make a lot of difference to the neighborhood,
and to the quality of life for everyone in our community.

Regards,
Tressie
Caswell Heights Neighborhood Association






